
 
 

  
 
 
 
 
  
 

 
TO: Eustis City Commission 

  
FROM:  Tom Carrino, City Manager 

  
DATE:  June 19, 2025 

  
RE: Resolution Number 25-49: Subrecipient Agreement with Seminole County Sheriff's 

Office – HIDTA Program 

Introduction 

 

The Seminole County Sheriff's Office (SCSO) has secured federal funding through HIDTA 

Grant #HID0325G0478-00 for the period of January 1, 2025, through December 31, 2026. 

This grant supports joint regional efforts to combat drug trafficking and related criminal 

activity. 

The Eustis Police Department actively participates in the Central Florida HIDTA program, 
a multi-agency task force under the leadership of the SCSO. The grant allows for the 
disbursement of funds to participating agencies through subrecipient agreements. 

Execution of the Subrecipient Agreement enables the City of Eustis to receive funding 
through reimbursement of certain expenditures in support of its Central Florida HIDTA 
program activities during the grant performance period. 

Recommendation 
 

Staff recommends the City Commission adopt Resolution Number 25-49 and authorize the 
Chief of Police to execute the Subrecipient Agreement with the Seminole County Sheriff's 
Office. 
 
Fiscal Impact 

 
The City will receive federal funds reimbursing eligible expenditures incurred through 
participation in the HIDTA program. There is no matching fund requirement. 
 
Business Impact Estimate 
Not applicable. 
 

Attachments 

Resolution Number 25-49 

SCSO June 3, 2025 Letter re: Subrecipient Agreement 

SCSO HIDTA Subrecipient Agreement 
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